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Message:
This redistricting plan is a farce in order to ensure that President Trump increases the
number of Republican representatives in the House of Representatives for the midterm
elections.  In 2021, the Texas Legislature completed redistricting for the state per the 2020
census and even created a special district for Republican Wes Hunt.  In Texas, we are a state
that has a significant number of residents who are not white Republican males.  The mere fact
that this legislature is being instructed by Trump to change the map to ensure that he has 4
to 5 votes out of Texas is surely a form of DEI, which the country and the state continue to
say they will no longer engage in.  I have lived in Harris County in the past, and I can say
that it is a blessing to be represented by someone who is part of the community.  To slice and
dice our state in order to satisfy and promote racial division is morally wrong.  I am not
surprised, though.  Since 2008, the hatred that people spew is sad and pathetic, but there are
plenty of other people who have tried to keep the State of Texas united.  ALL TEXANS are meant
to work together, but this redistricting is a heightened form of racism compared to what the
Texas legislature did in 2021. 

By the way, why are our maps being drawn by people in DC?  Who is really trying to run the
State of Texas?  Why is the State of Texas afraid of other people voting?  This Congressional
Redistricting is to ensure that fascism overcomes democracy. 

Another reminder, Texas Republicans stated that they were not being racist by packing and
cracking districts and defended the 2021 redistricting.  So in 2025, Trump is telling you that
you weren’t racist enough.  From the following article:
https://www.texastribune.org/2022/04/04/texas-redistricting-voting-rights-act/
“Republican lawmakers defended their map-drawing, arguing districts were reconfigured to
equalize population while following various traditional guidelines, such as preserving
political subdivisions, communities of interest, and geographic compactness. One of the chief
map-drawers characterized the drawing as a “race-blind” exercise with maps later presented to
legal counsel who cleared them as compliant with the Voting Rights Act.”

I would like this statement to be in the record.

Sincerely, Dr. Martinez (lifelong Texan by birth)
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